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Prohibited Drug / Chemical of Concern - Kratom 
bp GoM Offshore Drugs & Alcohol (Substance Abuse) Policy  

 
 

The use, selling, purchasing, transferring, concealment, manufacturing,  

transportation, possession, or being under the influence of, prohibited substances  

while on a bp platform, MODU, or vessel is prohibited. 

 

• Kratom has been identified as an emerging risk and drug / chemical of concern at the BP Heliport. 

 

• Workers have either attempted to transport and/or ship Kratom offshore, resulting in these items being 

identified as contraband.   

 

• Any otherwise legal but illicitly-used substances, such as prescription drugs obtained or used without 

proper medical authorization (this would include prescription drugs prescribed to someone other than the 

employee e.g., friends and family members), over-the-counter drugs (including Dextromethorphan), 

botanicals, plants, herbal supplements with mind-altering properties (e.g., Kratom, Salvia, Kava, 

Khat, Mescaline, Ayahuasca, Betel Nut), synthetic forms of illegal substances (e.g., synthetic 

amphetamine-like substances, synthetic fentanyl analogs, testosterone-like substances, etc.) and other 

substances not being used for their intended purposes or not for human consumption are prohibited. 
 

 

• The FDA has not approved Kratom for any medical use. In addition, DEA has listed kratom as a Drug and 

Chemical of Concern 
   

 

Please visit Drug Fact Sheet: Kratom (dea.gov) for more information.  
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